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Town of Kingsville Planned Outage Scheduled for Sunday, May 5th, 2024 
 

Notice to Customers  
 

E.L.K. Energy Inc. has been notified by Hydro One of a four-hour town-wide planned power 
outage that will affect the Town of Kingsville on Sunday, May 5th, 2024 from 5:00am-9:00am. 
 
“E.L.K. is contacting all customers that will be impacted by the town-wide planned outage via 
automated phone calls,” stated Jim Hogan, Contract Management Lead. “We are working 
closely with Hydro One to ensure the proper procedures are in place for our customers.” 
 
“We understand the inconvenience of interrupting our customers’ service however, these 
necessary repairs help improve and maintain the electric system,” stated Hogan. “We 
appreciate everyone’s patience during this time.” 
 
E.L.K. Energy Inc. encourages customers to be prepared in the event of any planned or 
unplanned outages.  
 

### 
 
 

Questions can be directed to customer.service@elkenergy.com or 519-776-5291 
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